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Meeting on the eve of Commence-
ment and Class Reunions, the Execu-
tive Board of the Alumni Asociation
clected Rhys Evans, '36ba, "39Law,
Ardmore attorney, as president for
1956-57. Evans had just completed
a l-year term as vice president of the
association. He succeeds Mrs. Kitty
Shanklin Rountree, "23ba, Oklahoma
City.

In other action at the June 2 meet-
ing, new board members, elected in
April mail balloting, were seated.
The new members include Frank
Spence, '41ba, Wagoner (District
11); Dr. Orange Welborn, "46med,
Ada (District 1V); Mrs. Ann Hardy
Braddock, ’'46ba, Altus (District
VII); and Bobby Goad, '50bs,
S0m.ed, Tulsa, O. T. McCall,
'40bus, Norman, and James R. Tol-
bert, Jr., "24Law, Oklahoma City
(members-at-large).

Milt Phillips, 22, Seminole editor
and publisher, was named vice presi-
dent of the Association and Mrs.
Rountree was named a trustee of the
Wentz Foundation.

Evans has been active in alumni
work since his graduation from O.U.
He is married to the former Eliza-




